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Promise Care Child Development Center’s

November 2024 News!
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Director’s News
Dear Parents, we want to thank you for your donations and help raising money to paint the third floor. 
Winners are 3’s and 2’sII classes!!

Thank you, Ana, Cameron, David and Holly. 

We will have our Christmas pictures taken on Monday November 4th for infants, Toddlers, and 3’s class at 9 a.m. 
On Tuesday November 5th for Both 2’s classes and Both PK classes at 9 a.m. All children should be dropped off no later than 8:30 a.m. on both days due to the need of staffing with the photographer. Children should dress up for this event.  If you have more than one child and their pictures are on different days please let Ms. Suzy know what day you would like for sibling pictures.
It is hard to believe that Thanksgiving is only few weeks away. What a year!!!

I want to remind everyone that Promise Care will be CLOSED Thursday November 28th, and Friday 29th for the holiday.  
Our “Thanksgiving” party is Wednesday, November 27th. A sign-up link will be available if you would like to bring snacks or treats for the children. You can also let Ms. Neven know on the app if you are planning to bring something if you can’t figure out how to use the sign-up link. 
A friendly reminder for parents not to double park and also to park in a parking spot to ease the pickup traffic.
Reminder of our sick policy: 

Children must be fever free for 24 hours without the use of fever reducers before returning to Promise Care.  If you give your child any fever medication, I will call you to pick up your child and to take them to the doctor.  Your child cannot return without a doctor’s note.
For the benefit of ALL the children and staff at Promise Care our sick policy will continue to be strictly enforced.  Please help keep Promise Care a healthy place for our children while parents are working. The flu season is here plus Covid plus RSV madness (nationwide) so please keep a close eye on your child’s health to protect them and others. I appreciate all you do for our children ❤
I hope everyone reads the newsletter and all the policy reminders, so we don’t get into arguments when your child gets sick. 

Updates on our Covid policy:

First PLEASE inform the office AS SOON AS POSSIBLE if you, your child, or someone in your house tested positive for Covid or any contagious disease.

Second: If your child test positive for Covid, they need to stay home for 5 days and return back with a doctor note or a negative covid test plus symptoms free. On day 5 to day 7 if dad or mom test positive then they will need to keep the child an extra 5 days to prevent bringing the virus to the school. Everyone can return back when they are free of any symptoms and tested negative.

EXPOSURE: if your child or class expose to a covid positive case, parents will be notified to keep any eye out But we are no longer shutting classrooms. 
           Happy Thanksgiving!
    Ms. Neven Kalda – Director
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Ms. Raquel ……November 5th
Ms. Rupal ……..November 10th
     Ms. Eirini ……November 15th
Ms. Carol…….. November 26th

Melody…..  A/S………..11/17
 Harrison V….3’s…11/23

Louise….PKI…. 11/28

[image: image5.wmf]  Infants

Gobble, Gobble Happy Thanksgiving from the infants! It’s hard to believe that 2024 is almost over.  
If the babies could talk we think they would say how thankful they are for their families! We are certainly thankful to be able to care for your angels every day!

Happy Thanksgiving,

Ms. Carol, Ms. Nadine, Ms. Raquel, and Ms. Neek ❤
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 Fall is here! The Toddler room children learned about the fall season “the colors of fall leafs, apples, pumpkins, changing trees, and also the changing weather” They love going outside during this time of the year and looking at the beautiful colors. The toddler room children did an amazing job of decorating their room for Halloween, the fall season and for the fall festival. 
We continue to stay close to our routine of practicing counting, ABC’s, colors, and shapes. Also working on how we should treat each other nicely. 

Happy Thanksgiving from
 Ms. Lena and Ms. Tamara❤  
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Welcome November.  I am happy to see November around the corner; this is the time of year to give thanks for our blessings. November means it is time to begin thinking about the holidays and family.
 This month I am working on teaching my class “what being thankful means”
We are going to learn about animals, fall and family this month. Watch for all the cool art projects!

Happy Thanksgiving, 

 Love,
Ms. Rupal ❤
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  Two’s ∏
Hello moms and dads,

What a glorious season fall is!!

We are going to be following letter” F” into the forest filled with animals, wonderful colors of leaves, and beautiful shapes of pumpkins for all to enjoy.

We will be celebrating this season of Thanksgiving with our friends and family, while reading Moses leading God’s people out of Egypt.

We will be looking at letters “G, H” and numbers 1-6. God has blessed us all with this beauty of fall, Let us go out and enjoy it( 
God Bless,

Ms. Darqueta and Ms. Eirini ❤
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Greetings from The 3’s

This is a very exciting time of the year!

The weather is changing and it’s time to bring the jackets and hats out! 

This month we will take time to be thankful to God for everything he has done in our lives and in our children’s lives. 
This month we will be learning letters G and H, we will review letters A- F and numbers 1-6. 
Happy Thanksgiving,
Ms. Indu, Ms. Amani❤, and Ms. Yogita  
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I can’t believe it’s already November. This month we will be working on letters E, F, and G.  Numbers 4, 5, and 6 along with lots of fun art projects. The best holiday of the year is coming soon. Time to thank God for all the things he gives us every day, lets enjoy Thanksgiving safely with family and friends.
God bless you all and Happy Thanksgiving,
Ms. Andrea ❤
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Hello parents, 
       

 November is an amazing time in preschool. We will be talking about families and what it means to be thankful. We will also be learning about the "First thanksgiving" and of course be creating some pretty cute turkey projects. I am so thankful to have the opportunity to work with your child. 

 
God bless,
Mrs. Jennifer, Ms. Heather, and MsRarah   
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